[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Richard Atherton 
Sent: 23 June 2015 10:35
To: Alex Keen
Subject: 14/02156/OUT: 95 No new homes - Land South Of Cotefield Business Park

Alex,

I recommend a planning condition be imposed requiring the mitigation measures set out in the noise assessment report dated 16 December 2014 submitted by RPS Group as part of this application be carried out and completed prior to any of the affected dwellings being occupied.

Regards,

Richard Atherton
Nuisance Investigation Officer

Cherwell District Council
Bodicote House
Bodicote
Banbury
OX15 4AA

